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	The Technical Committee (TC) held its fifty-third session in Geneva, from April 3 to 5, 2017.  Developments in the TC, at its fifty-third session, are reported in document TC/53/31 “Report”.

	In order to allow for the conclusions of the TC on relevant matters to be reported without delay to the Administrative and Legal Committee (CAJ), an item and a document on “Report on Developments in the Technical Committee” are included in the CAJ draft agendas of the March/April sessions.  However, there was no session of the CAJ in April 2017, and conclusions of the TC, at its fifty-third session, on relevant matters for the CAJ, at its seventy-fourth session, are reported in relevant CAJ documents.

	The Council, at its thirty-fourth extraordinary session, held in Geneva on April 6, 2017, decided to organize a single set of sessions for the UPOV bodies that meet in Geneva from 2018, to be held in October/November.  The conclusions of the TC, at its session in 2018, on relevant matters to the CAJ will be reported under agenda item “Report on developments in the Technical Committee” and the corresponding document.

	The CAJ is invited to note that conclusions of the TC, at its fifty-third session, on relevant matters for the CAJ, at its seventy-fourth session, are reported in relevant CAJ documents.
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